INVITATION TO

Transportation Research Board (TRB) Summer Meeting

Landscape and Environmental Design Committee (AFB40)

and

Historic and Archaeological Preservation in Transportation Committee (ADC50)
August 8-11, 2004

Providence, RI

 Fitting Transportation to our Heritage Landscape

Advancing the Practice of Context Sensitive Solutions (CSS)

This 2004 TRB Summer Meeting will be held in Providence RI at the Historic Providence Biltmore Hotel.  The Summer Meeting will be hosted by the RI Department of Transportation.

Hotel

The Providence Biltmore is located in the center of Downtown Providence.  A block of rooms has been reserved for the meeting at a special room rate of $115.00/night for a single or double occupancy and will only be available from Saturday Aug 7th to Friday Aug 13th.  This special room rate is only available until

July 8th, so reserve your room early. When making your reservations, please reference “RI Department of Transportation, Transportation Research Board Summer Meeting”.  The hotel telephone number is  

(401) 421-0700, and their Website is www.providencebiltmore.com for more information.

Travel (Providence is easily accessible by all modes of transportation)

· Traveling by car, the Biltmore is easily accessible from Interstate 95 north or south.  Please refer to the Biltmore’s Website for specific directions.

· Traveling by plane, the Providence International Airport is easily accessible by most major airlines.  Once at the terminal, there is ground transportation easily accessible to the hotel.

· Traveling by train, the Providence Amtrak Station is only a short distance to the Biltmore.

Weather and Attire

The average daily temperature in RI during August is between 85-92 degrees and generally humid. 

The attire for the conference is business casual.  The attire for the field trip is casual. 

Registration

The advance registration fee, prior to June 25th, will be $250.00 for each participant.  Please refer to the attached Registration Form for more information.

Information:  Barbara Petrarca (401) 222-2023x4090, bptrarca@dot.state.ri.us
                        Michael Hebert   (401) 222-2023x4040, mhebert@dot.state.ri.us
We look forward to seeing you in RI for this great TRB Summer Meeting!

Visit the RI Tourism Website, www.visitrhodeisland.com, for more information about RI.

